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December 17, 2018

Police Department

Donald J. Trump for President, Inc.
725 5™ Avenue
New York, New York 10022

Attention: Campaign Manager

Re: Request for Reimbursement - October 19, 2018 Presidential Visit, Mesa, Arizona

Dear Campaign Manager,

On October 19, 2018 you held the “Trump — Make America Great Again “rally in Mesa,
Arizona at the Mesa-Gateway Airport.

The Mesa Police Department provided law enforcement personnel for crowd control and
traffic control for the over twelve thousand (12,000) people in attendance.

Additionally, the Mesa Police Department rented equipment for a temporary parking
area for twelve thousand (12,000) people which included barricades, security, and
towing at a cost of $64,467.56.

Please note, this amount does not include personnel costs or other miscellaneous costs
associated with Mesa Police personnel.

Please remit payment to the Mesa Police Department at:

130 North Robson
Mesa, Arizona 85201

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Nancy Sorensen
Staff Attorney



